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Sixteen Rotarians gathered to hear Kathy Boyle, business and financial planning consultant, and 
learn of the positive results of the Carnival. 
 
Announcements: 
 

• Treasurer Andy Mais reported that the Carnival earned $15,274, a solid improvement over 
the 2015 results of $13,600.  Ticket sales for the rides were up 10%, sales of the 
advertising banners netted approximately $5,750, and the bicycle raffle earned $170 in its 
first year.  Congratulations to Patrick Russo, Rosa Careccia, and all who helped. 

 
• Richard Kent held the winning ticket but drew a losing 9 from the deck.  Christene assures 

that the winning card was somewhere in the deck and waiting for a true winner. 
 

• The Wilton and Ridgefield American Legion Posts are sponsoring a concert by the US Army 
Field Band at the Clune Center on Saturday Nov. 5.  See Bud concerning tickets, which are 
free of charge. 

 
• The Annual Rotary District Brunch will be at 12:30 on Sunday, Nov. 6 at the Woodwinds in 

Branford.  Also see Bud concerning tickets, which are $50. 
 
Upcoming Events: 
 

10/20 - Board Meeting     10/24 - World Polio Day 
 
10/22 - Stop Hunger Now!    10/31 - Wilton Halloween Parade 
 
10/23-27 – Wilton Restaurant Week   11/11 Veteran’s Day Procession 
        and Memorial Service 

 
Program: Kathy Boyle, Chapin Hill Advisors, Inc. 
 
One of Kathy Boyle’s specialties is financial planning for family-owned businesses.  She discussed 
the elements involved in putting together a good first impression, whether for a networking 
meeting, a sales call, or a social occasion.  A person has only one chance to make a favorable first 
impression, which takes place before we have a chance to make our elevator speech. 
  
NEXT MEETING – Friday, October 21 – 12:15 at Marly’s 


